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Post Office Box 66555
Baton Rouge, La. 70895-6555
Phone (225) 925-7057
Fax (225) 925-7058

General Circular No. 111 Issue Date: August 25, 2060

Subject: State Police Commission Rules 8.16(c)2 and 3.

Pursuant to the provisions of State Police Commission Ru"e 2.1€:a),
the State Police Commission will hold & public hearing on Thursday,
October 19, 2000 to consider repea’ing and reenacting State Pc ice
Commission Rules 8.10(c)2. and 3.. The hearing will begin at 9:00 a.m.
in the Conference Room, Eleventh Flocr, Wooddale Towers Buildi~g, “885
Wooddale Boulevard, Baton Rouge, Louisiana. These changes are necessar
to bring the moving expenses related to these rules in accordarce wizh
the State Travel Regulations.

8.10

(c) Change in Duty Station.

2. The appointing authority may permanently change the duzy
station of a permanent employee from one geocgraphical
area to another with the consent of the emplovee -n
which case, the employer may, &t the employer’s opziocn,
pay relazed relocation expenses, 1in accordance wizh
State Travel Regulations. Such change shall be ~eported
to the Directcr.

3 The appointing authority may pe~manently change the duty
station of a permanent or probazionary employee from one
geographical area to another without the consent of the
employee, provided that the change 1is necessary To
accomplish the department's mission; 1is, bafcre such
change, approved by tne Commiss-on at a public nearing,
and provided zhat the employer shall pay a maximur of
$1700 in relocation expenses, in accordance wizh State
Travel Regulations.

Please review this proposal and furnish, in writing, by Oczober 10,
2000 any comments which you consider pertinent. If you would Tike to
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appear before the Commission and present your comments ora 1y, you are
invited o do so. You must nctify this coffice by October 1€. 2000 of
your intention to address the Comrission, in order to be p“aced on the
agenda.

Please post this General C-rcular prominently, so that all empioyees
will receive notice of this hearing. If any special accommodations are
needed, please notify us prior to the hearing date.

Sincerely,

Debra L. Johnson
Director
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